
 
 

Limited Purpose Aquaculture License Program (DMR), 32 Blossom Lane, Augusta ME 04330  
 (207) 215-9134  

  
 Attn:  Town of Newcastle  Selectmen & Harbormaster 
  
Subject: Renewal of Limited-Purpose Aquaculture (LPA) Licenses for 2021 
 
Sites Requesting Renewal: FBES119, ABRA119, GLAD215, GLAD315, CPRE118, PSMI520, PSMI620,          
PSMI720, JTUR118, SVER120, KYOS219, BPAR116, BPAR216 
 
Dear Selectmen and Harbormaster: 
  
The LPA licenses listed above are located in state waters in your municipality and are proposed for                 
renewal for 2021. The Department of Marine Resources is accepting written comments on the              
proposed renewal until December 18, 2020. We respectfully request that during the 14-day             
comment period you post this letter as a public notice in your Town Office and/or virtually.  
 
For information on the location of these LPAs please visit the following website and zoom into your 
town: ​http://www.maine.gov/dmr/aquaculture/leases/decisions/index.html 
  
Comments concerning the renewal of this license should be sent or emailed to: 
  
Post:​ Maine Department of Marine Resources 
Attn: Cindy Burke (LPA Program)  
32 Blossom Lane 
Augusta, ME 04330 
 ​Email:​ flora.m.drury@maine.gov 
  
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Flora Drury Email: ​flora.m.drury@maine.gov​ ​ Phone: 207-215-9134 
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